
Ronan Buckley
98 South Main Street
Bandon
Cork
086-3750952
Ronandpbuckley@gmail.com

19 October 2016
To whom it may concern,
I am writing to you to convey my interest in your traineeship that is advertised on your website. I am particularly interested in Byrne Wallace due to the stellar reputation you possess as both a legal firm and an employer. I believe a traineeship with your firm would be of a great benefit to my career and that it would give me the best possible start in the legal industry.
I am currently a undergraduate student in National University of Ireland Galway. I am in my final year of studying a Bachelor of Civil law. I am an eager to get into the workplace and I am excited for the challenges that may lie ahead. The legal profession is an area that interests me greatly. Over the years through study and my part time work I have developed many different skills such as, interpersonal skills, organisational skills as well as many more. This will be a benefit to me in such a competitive environment. 
I look forward to hearing from you in relation to the traineeship.
Sincerely yours,
Ronan Buckley

